ADF&G issues subsistence report

The Alaska Department of Fish and
Game's Division of Subsistence has
just published a detailed examination
of fish and wildlife harvest patterns in
McGrath, Nikolai, Takotna and
Telida.

It is entitled, Technical Paper No.
86, ‘*Natural Resource Utilization of
Four Upper Kuskokwim
Communities.

A second report, Technical Paper

No. 132, *'Wild Resource Use in Nor-

thway, Alaska,'" also has been
published.
Both reports provide background in-

formation for addressing land use
planning and resource management
issues in the Upper Kuskokwim and
Uppcr Tanana regions. Those who
want additional information may con-
tact Terry Haynes at 479-6211.




